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Voting by mail is one of the biggest reasons I would refuse to move from Oregon. It 

allows us time to review and see all the options clearly, and the access to voting is 

huge benefit for those of us who work and can’t afford to take a day without pay off to 

go wait in lines. It would be devastating to lose our current method of voting 


